
>DATE<

Ricardo Oberlander, CEO

Reynolds American Inc.

401 N. Main St.
Winston-Salem, NC 27101-2990
Dear Mr. Oberlander,

I am a supporter of the National Farm Worker Ministry (NFWM) and the Farm Labor Organizing Committee (FLOC) and their efforts to gain justice for farm workers in the tobacco fields. I am writing to inform you that I have, along with many other people of faith and conscience, joined the boycott of Reynolds American/British American Tobacco e-cigarette VUSE. I will continue to take actions in support of the boycott, and urge others to do the same, until Reynolds American signs an agreement with FLOC guaranteeing farm workers in your supply chain a voice in the workplace without fear of retaliation. 

Today, many tobacco farm workers suffer from exploitative and abusive conditions. As a result of poverty wages, many children have to pick tobacco to support their families, exposing them to toxic levels of nicotine and pesticides. Moreover, thousands of the workers experience work-related sicknesses and injuries, and many women farm workers face sexual harassment on the job.

Your company has the power and the responsibility to end these abuses.  Now is the time for Reynolds American to sign a negotiated agreement with FLOC that will guarantee freedom of association and provide a practical mechanism for addressing worker grievances.  

I look forward to a communication from you letting me know that your company will soon be negotiating in good faith with FLOC on behalf of the farm workers in your supply chain.

Sincerely,

>Name<

>Address<
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